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Date: 6 September 2018
Our Reference: 3416433

 
 
 
Dear Mr Wood
 
Information Request - 3416433 - Diffusion tube CE91 
 
I am responding to your request for information, which has been considered under the Environmental 
Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) and logged as case 3416433. 
 
Your request is as follows:
 

 Please could you provide the audit trail and any evidence you have that the resident of 50 Broken 
Cross requested the diffusion tube CE91 to be removed.

 
I can confirm that Cheshire East Council holds the information you have requested. I have detailed below 
the information that is being released to you.
 
Unfortunately, the only information we have on our system for the removal of diffusion tube CE91 is a 
note on the monitoring spreadsheet explaining that in September 2016 the home owner requested that 
the tube is removed.
 
Please quote the reference number 3416433 in any future communications.
 
Please note that an anonymised copy of this response may be included in the Council’s disclosure log, 
which will be available on the Council’s website shortly.
 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of your request or if you are not happy with the way your request 
has been handled, you can request an internal review.  Internal review requests should be submitted 
within 20 working days of our response by emailing xxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx or in writing to Compliance 
& Customer Relations Team, Cheshire East Council, 1st Floor, Westfields, c/o Municipal Buildings, Earle 
Street, Crewe, CW1 2BJ. 
  

mailto:xxx@xxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx


 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you then have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF; Tel: 
0303 123 1113; Fax: 01625 524510 or https://ico.org.uk  The Information Commissioner will not normally 
investigate your case until the Council’s internal review process has been completed.
  
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Nick Kelly
Environmental Protection Team Leader 
Cheshire East Council

https://ico.org.uk

